
Wesley Marks, Accounting Manager 
Shuttle Express – C-975 
800 SW 16th Street 
Renton, WA 98057 
July 9, 2013 

Mr. Steven V. King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attn:  Records Center 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 

RE: TC-131269 – Required Notice Posting Declaration 

Dear Mr. King: 
 
In accordance with WAC 480-30-316 and WAC 480-30-321, Shuttle Express is submitting 
verification that the required notices have now been posted as required.  We have affixed a copy 
of the attached notice in the following locations: 

 All Shuttle Express owned vehicles 

 All customer check-in stations at SeaTac Airport, as well as our booth locations 

 Customer check-in stations at Pier 66 and Pier 91 (when setup) 

 At our business office receptionist desk 

 On our websites: http://www.shuttleexpress.com and http://www.downtownairporter.com  

The required notice was posted in all locations today, and will remain posted until the 
commission takes action on our request.  

Respectfully, 

Wesley A. Marks 
Accounting Manager 
 


